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Our ref:               
FOIA 20927
Date:
28th May 2020
Stewart Price

stewart@electricalwaste.com
Dear Mr Price
Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

The purpose of our e mail is to gather information relating to waste electronics collections within your council, we are currently going through the process of updating our records. 

I would be grateful if you could provide the following information: 

• Date current contract for WEEE collections from Household Waste Recycling Centre expires. 
• Can you confirm who is responsible for managing the tender process ?

Leicester City Council has a contract with Biffa Leicester Limited (BLL) until 2028 for the collection and disposal of all household waste. As part of this contract, BLL must arrange for disposal of waste streams and this includes arranging for WEEE to be collected from the city’s designated collection facilities (DCFs) for WEEE.

Head of Waste Services, Neighbourhood & Environmental Services, Mark Loran.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

Yours sincerely

Pravina Chandarana
Information Governance and Risk
Tell us how we’re doing: We would be very grateful if you could answer a few short questions in this anonymous online survey about our response to you so that we can continue to improve our services.
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